Message that was posted on Facebook:

The Committee feels that this year’s reunion was a success but would like to get some feedback from all of you.

1.

2.

3.

Is there an interest to make this an annual event? Please provide us with positive and negative feedback.
If a decision is made to continue, we would like to include a family picnic and a Sunday church service.

Last, we will elect new committee members so if you are interested, please let me know. Each class
year should have at least 2 representatives for the years of 1970 - 1983.

The first meeting will take place at the end of January or the beginning of February 2014.

Feedback received from message above:

* Should we have a reunion every year or perhaps every 2 years?

* Create a Universal Letter for each class for those who are not on FB to keep them informed after
cach meeting. Also if a fee is going to being charged, outline what the fee will include for the
reunion. **There needs to be at least 2 secretaries that would be responsible for this task. One
for Face Book and the other for the Universal Letter**.

* Request the meeting to have an open conference call for those who are unable to attend and
especially for those who live out of town.

* Form a committee for the Tail-gate party to return to the school the following day to clean up the
premises.

* Going forward, propose for each officer to be responsible for one event. A committee can be
formed with each officer whereby they would be responsible for. This would alleviate the core
committee from having to manage all the reunion events. It is requested that each committee
member sign up for at least one committee.

* Allow new members to the committee so they can have an opportunity to present new ideas.

Things that need to be prepared by 1° meeting scheduled for January 2014:

o

Find out dates for Homecoming 2014

Elect new officers for the 2014 committee; the 2013 committee should be given first option in being
nominated.

Find a venue for the dance and get the cost because that would need to be included in the minutes for the
1°" meeting.

Need to touch base with James Mayo on how we can get sponsors for some of the events.

If there is going to be a meet and greet as well as a family picnic, need to find a location for those
events. Is there a need to have both events?

Decide if we are going to have a 70’s party to raise funds. Need to lock in a date for this event.

Find out details about the tail-gate events at the school. What are the school concerns and will there be
any changes.

If a decision is made to have a Mass Sunday church service, where would be the best location?

Will each class continue to be responsible for the parade, tail-gate party and decorating of tables?



